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Scoil Naomh Treasa Board of Management Meeting 

28th April 2022 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Board of Management would like to thank all of the children, parents and staff for 
their continued support of Scoil Naomh Treasa.  

 Emergency works on the school septic tank were carried out. Emergency works funding 
was secured from the Department of Education. The tank was emptied and motors were 

replaced and repaired on the 10th March 2022. 

 Congratulations to the pupils of 2nd class who received the sacrament of First Confession 
Saturday 2nd April 2022. 

 Thank you to our Parents Council for their ongoing support and recent organisation of 
the Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 8th April. 

 The school calendar has been revised and the last day of term will be Thursday 23rd June 
2022. 

 The results of the school uniform policy were discussed and the whole school will move 
to a tracksuit based uniform. A new school uniform policy will be drawn up in due 

course. 

 The upcoming school calendar for 2022/23 school year was discussed and has been 

adopted.  

 Well done to our Student Council for organising the sponsored school “Move-athon” 

which will take place on Friday 29th April. 

 


